MARION COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS THIRTEENTH DAY APRIL 9, 2024

The Marion County Board of Supervisors met in special session at 3014 E Main St Knoxville, IA 50138 on Tuesday, April 9, 2024
with Mark Raymie, Kisha Jahner, and Steve McCombs present. Public access to the meeting was available in-person and
electronically. Chairman Raymie opened the special session at 8:30 A.M.

Unless otherwise indicated, all the motions offered at this meeting were carried with the following vote:
Ayes: Raymie, Jahner, McCombs Nays: None Abstentions: None Absent: None

Agenda:

Jahner moved and McCombs seconded to approve agenda as posted.

Business:

Chair Raymie opened the Proposed FY25 Marion County Property Tax Levies Public Hearing at 8:30 A.M. Marion County Auditor
Jake Grandia provided an overview of the proposed FY25 Marion County maximum property tax asking and levies. The FY25
countywide Marion County Levy is decreasing. The Board received one on-line comment regarding opposition to any tax increase

from Bernie Nesbit, Harvey lowa. No further public comments were received. Jahner moved and McCombs seconded to close the
public hearing at 8:49 A.M.

Adjournment:

There being no other business, Jahner moved and McCombs seconded the meeting be adjourned at 8:50 A.M.
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